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Dispatch Log  From: 01/09/2023  Thru: 01/15/2023     0000 – 2359 

 
 
 
 

For Date: 01/09/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0001 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                0041 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0056 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0101 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0231 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for her husband who has fallen. 
 

         Narrative:     
patient refused to go to hospital.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-22-IN 
 
                0541 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0742 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0828 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0842 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0848 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0906 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0929 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1041 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1044 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1055 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1139 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1146 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1235 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RANDALL RD 
 
                1309 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he has Covid and has lung pressure and  
general illness. s7, S9, R17, E19 and ALS4 responded. 
 



         Narrative:     
R17 reports patient refusal. ALS4 was cancelled by R17. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-23-IN 
 
                1411 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Maynard reports anonymous caller reported an erratic  
operator travelling at a high rate of speed towards Stow  
about 7 minutes ago. 
 

 
                1540 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1549 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1558 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

01/09/2023 1600 Party spoken with about property kept for  
safe keeping. 

 
                1616 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 Refer To Citation:    754423AB 
 
                1639 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY 3] MAYNARD POLICE DEPARTMENT - MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

01/09/2023 1639 Maynard requesting a female Officer to  
assist with a prisoner search at Maynard Police Station. S3  
enroute. 
 

 
                2001 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2004 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2112 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2325 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

alarm monitoring reports medical alarm with no response. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17/e19/als5/s11 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 bls transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 23:44 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 e/m at emerson 6.7 at 23:57 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-24-IN 
 
 
For Date: 01/10/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0117 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
 
                0127 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                0452 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0659 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 100] FLB INCORPORATED - GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     



01/10/2023 0700 Callers reporting an electrical pole arching  
at location. HLP notified and enroute at this time. 
01/10/2023 0709 S9 reports area checked, no arching wires  
found. HLP on arrival. E14 has the update. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-25-IN 
 
                0739 FIRE, AUTO Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND WAY + KINGLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

01/10/2023 0741 Stow Highway reporting one of thier trucks  
are on fire. Police and fore responding. 
01/10/2023 0744 Highway reports fire extinguished at this  
time. Responding units updated. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-26-IN 
 
                0805 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0809 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
  Location/Address:    FAR LEFT SIDE OF ATHLETIC FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

01/10/2023 0809 Party into station to report what appeared  
to be a burnt black duffle bag. S9 enroute to check. 
01/10/2023 0820 S9 reports no burning, ripped bag with what  
appears to be a concrete substance in it. 
 

 
                0834 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

01/10/2023 0835 Caller reporting his German Shepard got  
loose in the Town Forest. No collar, just a choke chain and  
the dog is mostly Black. ACO notified as well. 
01/10/2023 0917 Dog was located on Apple Blossom Way by  
another resident. Owner enroute to pick the dog up. 
 

 
                0930 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0934 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1038 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD ACRES - KIRKLAND RD 
 
                1042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1046 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                1235 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1301 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1312 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1621 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PINE POINT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisting a walk-in party with a stolen MV. Party  
advised and S10 will follow up.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-5-OF 
 
                1629 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 
 
                1644 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD + HIGH ST 
 Refer To Citation:    756161AB 



 
                1646 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with medication Disposal.   
 

 
                1652 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a Female party who fell and is in and  
out of conciseness   Police Fire and ALS responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Trnasported to EH.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-27-IN 
 
                1752 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 086BOONRD] EVANS RESIDENCE - BOON RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisting Marlboro PD.  
 

 
                1754 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with a Crash report form.  
 

 
                1846 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Ticonderoga NY PD requesting to speak with supervisor. S3  
spoke with calling party. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-8-OF 
 
                2109 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
 
                2126 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2143 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Call direct to the FD needing medical for a pill stuck in  
her throat. Police and Fire responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to EH. S/M 0.0 E/M 7.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-28-IN 
 
                2153 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about  
getting some belongings back from a former acquaintance.    
S10 advised party and will follow up.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-6-OF 
 
 
For Date: 01/11/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0020 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0148 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0800 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0815 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1014 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1021 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1032 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                1054 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1111 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

01/11/2023 1111 Caller requesting an ambulance for a party  
with general weakness and not feeling well. Police and fire  
responding. 
01/11/2023 1137 R17 transporting to Emerson 0.0 
01/11/2023 1149 R17 off at Emerson 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-29-IN 
 
                1301 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1306 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    757484AB 
 
                1320 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1323 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 029GREAT] MARBLE HILL FARM - GREAT RD 
 
                1504 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1640 Road Safety Complaint AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + MARLBORO RD 
 
                1749 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical her Father inlaw. Police and  
Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 6.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-30-IN 
 
                1828 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1934 Road Safety Complaint AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a DMV. Area checked no DMV.  
 

 
                1949 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                2049 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    23-8-OF 
 
                2258 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     



elderly male fallen, lift asssit, no reported injuries. 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
L1 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
Patient refusal obtained 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-31-IN 
 
 
For Date: 01/12/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0005 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0030 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0700 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0812 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0835 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0843 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 assisted walk-in with evidence drop-off. 
 

 
                0911 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0959 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
 
                1001 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1009 BUILDING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1108 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1110 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1143 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1244 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1515 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1647 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1719 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1728 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    CENTER PL 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for his mother who is having  



abdominal pain.  Police and fire responding. R17  
transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 7.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-32-IN 
 
                1746 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1815 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1911 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting an alarm sounding with a water  
condition in the basement. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 reporting water causing the alarm to sound. Water source  
isolated and home owner advised.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-33-IN 
 
                2126 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/13/2023  -  Friday  
 
                0031 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0049 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0433 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0443 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0444 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0558 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 407] 7 MAPLE STREET - MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

caller reports suv parked in front of new construction.  
s3/s11 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
locate a male who works for progressive drywall, he is  
working on residence.  
 

 
                0741 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0757 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0836 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0846 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports lifeline activation. S7, R17, E14 and ALS6  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 cancelled ALS6. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports patient refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-34-IN 



 
                0905 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0917 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0924 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + GARNER RD 
 
                1008 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    759976AB 
 
                1042 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    760009AB 
 
                1048 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + SAMUEL PRESCOTT DR 
 
                1057 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                1113 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1140 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1245 COURT AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1342 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1533 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA. Police and fire  
responding. Signe refusal S10 will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-2-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-35-IN 
 
                1559 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1740 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1811 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1945 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                2127 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/14/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0036 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 



 
                0110 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0118 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0132 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0513 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0654 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 uninitialized call received. Call hangup.  No Location  
received. 
 

 
                0731 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports 79 yo wife with shortness of breath. S9, R17  
and ALS5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS5 transported patient to Lahey Hospital. S/m 0.0  
E/m 11.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-36-IN 
 
                0847 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                0854 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0921 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + GARNER RD 
 
                0952 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1019 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1035 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 337WESTACT] ACTON TOWN LINE - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1118 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1225 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1235 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1517 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1535 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

01/14/2023 1535 Party assisted with LTC renewal paperwork. 
 

 
                1651 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

GLENDALE POLICE DEPT 
 

 
                1738 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 



                1747 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1800 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + TREATY ELM LN 
 
                1823 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    LAKEWOOD RD + SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    761941AB 
 
                2202 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2206 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
 
                2209 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/15/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0029 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for her father that is having  
complications from a previous fall. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 00:56.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 e/m at emerson 8.8 at 1:12 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-37-IN 
 
                0046 RADAR Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0049 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0051 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

s7 reports a open gate and multiple vehicles at town beach.  
beach checked, playground checked with negative results.  
 

 
                0111 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0111 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0146 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                0517 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0608 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                1034 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1103 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1220 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1231 FIRE, OTHER No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    SAMUEL PRESCOTT DR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports a outdoor burn/ possible brush fire. 



 
         Narrative:     

e18/l5/e14/l4 respond. l5 reports a permitted  fire, no  
hazards at this time.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-38-IN 
 
                1241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    763047AB 
 
                1258 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

caller request police for a unwanted party. s7/s11 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
female party left the residence. report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-9-OF 
 
                1340 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 38] APPLE COUNTRY ANIMAL HOSPITAL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a loose dog in the roadway causing traffic  
issues. s9/s7 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
aco was notified for a response.  
 

         Narrative:     
01/15/2023 1417 Owner located and spoken with, she is on her  
way to try and get the dog. 
01/15/2023 1423 Dog owner and ACO on scene at this time. 
 

 
                1626 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

01/15/2023 1627 Party into station to turn over unwanted  
property. S22 assisting at this time. 
 

 
                1649 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 22GLEASOND] WARREN INSURANCE AGENCY - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    763336AB 
 
                1700 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1701 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1703 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1735 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    23-9-OF 
 
                1808 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

01/15/2023 1809 Caller reporting she fell, possible head  
injury, nausea and confusion. Police and fire enroute. 
01/15/2023 1825 R17 transporting to Marlborough Hospital  
0.0. 
01/15/2023 1838 R17 off at Marlborough Hospital 6.1. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-39-IN 
 
                2042 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT RIDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

01/15/2023 2042 Caller reporting female party with chest  
pain. Police and fire responding. 
01/15/2023 2108 E19 clear and reports R17 transporting with  



ALS at this time. 
01/15/2023 2120 Off at Emerson 7.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-40-IN 
 
                2108 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
 

 

 


